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 Dear Clients,

We have some fantastic news to share. Starting December 23rd, 2023, we’re making a big
move in our trading platform—we're shifting to a point-based swap rate system for index
CFDs.
Click here to read more.

Why the Change?
We’re saying goodbye to the old percentage-based calculations. Our new point-based
method is all about clarity and ease. We want to make understanding your trading costs as
simple as possible.

Should you have any queries or require additional assistance, the FXGlobe team is
always ready to help. 
Should you require any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact us us at
any time.

Warm regards,

The FXGlobe Team
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